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From: gene burke [burkegene@msn.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 6:32 PM

To: RulemakingComments Resource

Subject: [External_Sender] Docket Nos. PRM-20-28, PRM-20-29, and PRM-20-30, NRC-2015-0057

Dear Secretary,

The NRC should reject--please-- the three petitions for rulemaking cited in the subject line
out of hand.

The petitioners have done the nation a disservice by attempting to weaken these standards
using a scientifically suspect model, and thus directing attention away from the real need to
strengthen those standards, in particular to account for the reality that radiation is more
harmful to children, especially girls, and to women than it is to men, and that the “standard
man” approach used by the NRC allows for even greater exposure levels to those who are more
vulnerable.

Any changes to radiation regulations contemplated by the NRC should be in the direction of
strengthening, not weakening them.

gene burke

p o box 95, woodland hills
woodland hills, CA 91365
us
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